YAGP • Providing Scholarship Auditions and Performance Opportunities 417 Fifth Avenue, 5th Floor New York, NY 10016 646.791.9500 info@yagp.org www.yagp.org

Dear Friends,

I am thrilled to announce some very exciting news: Alexei Moskalenko, whom most of you already know as YAGP's longtime master teacher, judge and Grand Defilé rehearsal director, has officially joined the YAGP team in a new capacity as Assistant Artistic Director.

Alexei has said, "I am thrilled to be joining YAGP as Assistant Artistic Director allowing me to direct all of my energy toward fulfilling the unique vision of this exceptional organization. I especially look forward to working with the many teachers and students who inspire us every day to continue our work."

As Assistant Artistic Director, Alexei will be available to answer any of your artistic questions. He will be happy to give you any participation or career guidance, counseling, and will help resolve any special situations where you may need help or advice from a senior artistic staff member. He can be reached at 646.457.9449 or by e-mail at alexeim@yagp.org.

Alexei will not deal directly with regular day-to-day operations or registration. With questions regarding these matters, please contact Jordan Brown, Samantha Canedy or Elina Mirmelshteyn at regional@yagp.org. You can also reach them by phone at 201.444.3121.

Having been a part of the YAGP family from the very beginning, Alexei has seen YAGP through unprecedented growth and has trained students who have received awards and scholarships at YAGP and many other international competitions. This new appointment allows him to devote his attention to YAGP full-time, working closely together with the entire YAGP team to ensure a successful season.

We look forward to seeing you at YAGP 2017!

Larissa Saveliev

Founder and Artistic Director